
April 10, 2024 

 

Mr. Daniel Hart, Advisor 

Faculty Advisory Committee 

National Honor Society 

Sidney High School Chapter 

 

Dear Potential Applicant, 

 

Every year at this time, the National Honor Society Advisory Council reviews the academic 

records of sophomores and juniors to determine their eligibility for membership in NHS. 

Congratulations, your cumulative GPA of a 3.5 or better qualifies you for further consideration 

for membership in the National Honor Society. This does NOT mean you are a member at this 

time. Your application must be submitted by the due date and the NHS Advisory Council must 

approve your application. Not everyone who applies is automatically selected for membership. 

 

Academic rank is not the only criteria for membership in NHS.  The chapter’s membership 

guidelines require that students take or plan to take certain coursework following the National 

Honor Society Curriculum guidelines attached to the SAIF, and display excellence in service, 

leadership, and character. If you would like to be considered for selection to the NHS Chapter, 

please complete the Student Activity Information Form (SAIF), which may be found either on 

Mrs. Collins’ webpage or by accessing the National Honor Society page through the SHS 

website. Please turn in this form to Mr. Hart by April 26th, 2024. No late forms will be accepted. 

 

If you need assistance with the questions on the SAIF, contact Mrs. Collins during the school 

day, or see Mr. Hart. Also, be aware that EACH section MUST be filled out. Applications 

without something in every category cannot be accepted! 

 

Membership in the National Honor Society is recognized nationwide by colleges, universities, 

and employers as an indication of hard work for one’s self and community, leadership potential, 

and high character.  

 

The Sidney Chapter of the NHS is recognized as a group of dedicated young people who serve 

the school by supporting and recognizing academic excellence through its tutoring program, 

working for Dollars for Scholars, and sponsoring the Academic Honors Ceremony every May.  

 

We hope you will complete the enclosed Student Activity Information Form and turn it in to Mr. 

Hart by April 26th. The Faculty Council will notify you of your selection the following week. If 

you are selected, you will be inducted into the NHS at the Academic Honors Social on May 6th, 

2023. 

 

Please read the information on the National Honor Society page on the school website: click on 

“Activities”, then “National Honor Society”. Be sure to read everything available. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Daniel Hart, NHS Advisor 


